
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

April 2023

EDINBURGH WAY

DATES FOR DIARY
4TH - 14TH APRIL - EASTER HALF TERM 

Nursery closed for Grant only children.
THURSDAY 6TH APRIL - EASTER EGG HUNT DAY 

GOOD FRIDAY 7TH & EASTER MONDAY 10TH APRIL - NURSERY CLOSED
THURSDAY 20TH APRIL - EID PARTY 

come dressed up in your party clothes to celebrate
MONDAY 1ST MAY – MAY DAY BANK HOLIDAY – NURSERY CLOSED
FRIDAY 5TH MAY – KING CORONATION PARTY DAY – Details to follow

MONDAY 8TH MAY – KINGS CORONATION BANK HOLIDAY – NURSERY CLOSED

LAMBS 
Last month In the Lambs room, we introduced and enhanced our reading area with 
more child lead and baby books for the children to explore. The children had the 
opportunity to pick their own book which they showed more interest in. The children 
have enjoyed the different ranges of activities in the book and that introduced us to 
our world book day.

We celebrated World Book Day on the 2nd of March. The Lambs dressed up in 
costumes on this day to come and celebrate with us. We did some baking, creative 
activities and shared books brought in from home with each other during story time.

DUCKS 
Last month the Ducklings room introduced a new 
signing in station, which requires the children to look for 
their picture and then hang it on the tree to let us know 
they are here. This has been a huge success and all 
the children have been using it on arrival at nursery.

FARMERS 
The Farmers have marched into the month of March with lots 
of excitement.
This month has been filled with lots of different events for us to 
take part in such as World book day and Pancake Tuesday. 
They enjoyed making their own batter for their pancake as 
well as getting to choose their own toppings. Which ended up 
tasting Amazing!
Whilst reading the Snail and the whale book the Farmers had 
spotted a volcano in the book so together we have been 
learning about a volcanos and enjoyed playing the floor is lava 
game outdoors.
The Farmers then took an interest in a different book and 
learnt all about different interesting sea creatures. We then got 
creative and used our imagination to create our own new sea 
creatures and learnt lots of new facts about them which was 
very exciting.

Another positive has 
been the introduction of 
the song of the week. 
This repetition during 
singing encourages the 
children's language 
skills and participation 
through actions. The 
Ducklings dressed up in 
costumes to celebrate 
world book day and they 
all looked great! We also 
shared books brought in 
from home with each 
other during story time 
and it was lovely to see 
the children's favourite 
books that they read at 
home.


